
February 12, 2020 
 
Re: HB 2601 
 
Dear Education Committee Members, 
 
My name is Megan Harding and I am a proponent to HB 2601. Each vaccine that is 
added to the list of requirements for students entering school is complex and requires 
an extensive review of research to determine if it truly is in the best interest for ALL 
students to receive this vaccine. Many vaccines should be looked at on a case by case 
basis with your child's physician. My children are not of school age yet, but when they 
do reach this age I want to know that the requirements for my children to attend school 
have been carefully reviewed and voted on. A vaccine is a big decision and should go 
through the proper channels as any other decision of this magnitude would. 
 
Megan Harding 
Bennington, Kansas 


